
 

 

All children are invited to wear non-uniform 

on Tuesday 26th November in exchange for 

a bottle donation for the 

 
 

Unopened, unused bottle donations can 

include soft drinks, alcoholic drinks, bubble 

bath... the choice is yours! 

DONATIONS WITH ALCOHOL STRAIGHT TO THE 

OFFICE PLEASE 


